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Welcome to our new Attendance Newsletter 

where we will celebrate excellent attendance  
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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This week we are sharing our first Attendance Newsletter with you. Since the 
pandemic Attendance has become a top priority for all schools and here at 
Seven Fields it continues to be very important to the work that we do. 
‘Every day in school makes a difference to your child’s future.’ 
In December we held an Attendance Assembly and invited parents of children 
who had managed to achieve 100% attendance. I explained to the children 
that everyone had a fresh start for Term 3 to achieve 100% for Term 3 only 
(January to February). I think you can see in the photos the improvement we 
made in just one term! Below is the plan for Attendance Assemblies going for-
ward. 
 

Term 1 - Pupils and staff only 

Term 2 - Parents to be invited for pupils who have attended school 100% for 
Term  2 

Term 3 - Pupils and staff only 

Term 4 - Parents to be invited for pupils who have attended school 100% for 
Term 4 

Term 5 - Pupils and staff only 

Term 6 - Parents to be invited for pupils who have attended school 100% for 
Term 4 and for the whole school year 
 

I wanted to thank you all for engaging with this and of course asking        
questions. We are always happy to answer any queries and working together 
raises the profile of Attendance and its importance.  

 

Term 4 Challenge - Can you get 100% for this term ? 
 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
 
 

Mrs Young 

Head Teacher 
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 For every week   
your child is in 
school everyday 

they will be       
entered into a 
raffle that is 

drawn at the end 
of each term.  

Every half term we will 

be holding  attendance       

assemblies where we will 

celebrate children with 

96% and above and        

especially our 100%  

children.  

We expect every child to 
have attendance of 96% 
and above. When a child 
drops to below expected 

levels parents will be 
called in for a meeting on 

how to improve their 
child's attendance. In   
major cases a fixed     

penalty notice may be   
issued.  

At the end of term 

we will hold            

attendance             

assemblies where 

parents of the      

children with 100% 

will be invited to 

join us.  
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Attendance assembly  

On 22nd February we held an attendance assembly in conjunction 
with term 3 (1st Jan—9th Feb). Children with 96% and above were 
awarded a certificate and children with 100% were also awarded 
with a certificate and picked a small prize from the prize box.  

Reception  
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KS1 and KS2 

96% and above 
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Year 1 

100% club 
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Year 2 

Year 4 
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Year 5 and 6 
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Every week all children who are in school 

everyday for the whole week are entered 

into a raffle. This means they could         

potentially have 6 raffle tickets in the pot. 

10 children were randomly pulled out and 

taken to pick a larger prize from our    

cupboard of goodies 


